
DDow reported on the association website, roughly 800 followers on facebook so far.

BWhitehouse asked about placing thank you notifications for donors on the association 
website.  It was decided private donors of $250 or more and business donors of $500 or
more would be mentioned.

Discussed what type of posts to place on the website such as the awards banquet, 
memorials and operations photos.

Approved March, April & May 2025 stag and senior breakfast budgets at $600.  Also, 
senior breakfast is Saturday May 17.

BWhitehouse reported on the automated call system, Call-Em-All, at $41.73/mo.
100 slots for now, using 62 slots for seniors and board members.

Determined that for fund raising events, reservations may need to be made. LAnderson 
and AKimber will spearhead donation activity for the 4th of July.  The activity may need a
liability waiver and insurance.

The next fund raising event will be the Sept. 9-11 walk (Saturday 9/13). Selling T-shirts 
and possibly hats.  Discussed changing the “spotlight” for each year.

BWhitehouse is researching attorney availability for association use.

BWhitehouse has a decal vendor for the new association trailer.  And, we need to 
stencil the new tables and chairs.

MMcCoy discussed a firefighter challenge at station 3, possibly during the October fire 
prevention open house, Saturday.

KChilds asked about fundraiser golf tournament, what day? (No holidays).

Discussed a fundraiser gun raffle, available on the association website, best way to 
manage? Facebook

LAnderson discussed a fundraiser old vehicle donation with recycle money to 
association.

JCurwen & MMcCoy discussed a fundraiser old department equipment auction, money 
going to association, how to manage?

Motion to Adjourn
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